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...Another to add to the C&H Hog Farm comments.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
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Questions Comments:

 Follow the money.  Well-financed pork lobbyists, buying political influence.  Federal and state agencies
siding in with big corporations against the will of the people.  The governor of Arkansas has spent tens
of thousands of tax payer dollars trying to convince the people that they are wrong in opposing a CAFO
that was built in the water-shed of the Buffalo National River, one of the nations finest natural
treasures.   The government agencies that approved the permit for construction of this CAFO know that
this permit should have been denied.  Surely there have been enough insightful comments garnered
from the many town hall meeting and judicial inquiries to sow a seed of doubt in the minds of the
decision makers.  To continue to approve the permitting of this CAFO is just compounding a bad
decision that was made from the very beginning.  When the disaster happens, the cost for cleanup will
far outweigh  the cost for taking care of the problem now. These are heady times.  Our new president is
threatening to eliminate environmental restrictions and turn the lands in our national parks back over to
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corporate greed.  Let us do our part to try and save America’s first National River.  Even governor
Faubus, with all of his faults, recognized that the Buffalo National River is special and through his
efforts, saved it’s damming from the corp of engineers.   The ADEQ needs to step up and do their part
to ensure that the environmental quality of the Buffalo River is preserved for all times.  As a reminder,
this large CAFO is built on Karst topography in a geologic active area.  There are sinkholes, large scale
fractures, caves, faults and landslides in the immediate area of the CAFO.  Any of these natural features
should be a red flag. And I do have a M.S. Degree in Geology from The University Of Tennessee, so I
understand the geologic situation. To continue to approve this permit is taking a risk that is definitely 
not warranted.  


